
Module Task Force, Charge and Membership 

Proposed Charge 

Given the continued growth of Stockton University both on the Main Campus and satellite locations, the 
Module Task Force is charged with examining alternative course module scheduling in an effort to 
devise a plan to: 

1. More efficiently use Stockton University resources such as classrooms and parking lots, and 
2. Assess the meeting times for faculty, staff and students. 

The Task Force should consider the work of previous task forces on this issue when exploring their own 
ideas on the subject. The Task Force shall also solicit and integrate input from administration, faculty, 
staff and students on proposals for change to the current module structure. Additionally, the Task Force 
shall consider the potential benefits and costs of any potential changes to the structure. The Task Force 
will present their findings and, if appropriate, a recommendation on the matter to the Faculty Senate for 
approval one week prior to the May 2016 Faculty Senate Retreat. 

Proposed Task Force Members1 

• Robert Gregg 
• Laura Zucconi 
• Nancy Messina 
• Jeff Wakeman 
• Marissa Levy 
• Hannah Ueno 
• Matt Bonnan 
• Francis Nzuki 
• Priti Haria 
• BUSN Representative1 
• HLTH Representative1 

                                                           
1 Co-chairs, BSNS and HLTH representative yet to be determined 


